Holly Harris

Cruise ships need to use cleaner fuel so that they don't need to have scrubbers to clean out their
exhaust. The waste water from the scrubbing should never go directly into the ocean or the sound.
Please approve amendment #2 and ban scrubbers.

The native oyster, Ostrea lurida, lives in the sound. There is an amazing ecosystem in the benthos of
the sound that needs to be protected. I have family up there and want them to stay healthy.



